RHS Student Expectations for Events in Cyclone Stadium

Entry to all Russellville School District athletic events is free to all Russellville School District students.  

An adult must accompany all students from preK to 7th grade in order to gain entry to the event. The adult must stay at the event with the student for as long as the student remains at Cyclone Stadium. Dropping off PreK to 7th grade students without adult supervision is prohibited.    

All students must sit in the stands.  Students will not be allowed to congregate in the North end of the stadium down by the concession stand area.  When students go to the concession stand or restroom they must return promptly back to the bleachers. Students are not allowed to stand around and visit in the concession stand area or on the sidewalk leading to the bleachers. 

Students are not allowed to congregate or play in the grassy areas inside Cyclone Stadium.  Again, students must sit in the stands. 

Students are not allowed to leave and reenter Cyclone Stadium.  

No outside drinks or food are allowed in Cyclone Stadium.

No backpacks or large bags are allowed in Cyclone Stadium.       

If a student fails to follow these expectations after receiving a warning he/she will be asked to leave and may not be allowed to come to future events.
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